
Very truly youys-, 

McDowell 
Rackner & 
Gibson PC 

LISA RACKNER 
Direct (503) 595-3925 

lisa@mcd-law,com 

July 14, 2011 

Via Email and Overnight Delivery 

David Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia WA 98504-7250 

Re: In the matter of NW Natural Gas Company's Revision to Schedule P 
Docket No. UG — 111233 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Northwest Natural Gas Company wishes to withdraw its Motion for Protective Order originally 
filed on July 8, 2011. 

Please do not hesitate to contact this office if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for 
your assistance. 

Lisa Rackner 
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